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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on adjectives, expanded noun phrases and writing compound sentences.  
In Numeracy, we will be estimating the number of objects and comparing and ordering two digit numbers. 
In Science, we will be looking at what heating and cooling mean. We will be looking at what liquids, solids and gases are.
Our IPC topic at the moment is Brainwave. We will be thinking about how to keep our brains healthy and presenting what we have learnt in a creative way.  
In ICT, we will be trying to save a file on a laptop. We will be using Word to type and save our files.
In PSHE, we will be learning about what Bucket Filling and Bucket Dipping are. We will be talking about our school rules and how to treat others.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. 

Notice & Reminders:
	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak) for updates from the Year group. 

· Please cover your child’s books in clear sticky back plastic, if you have not done so already. Please return all books to school on Sunday 24 September.

· If you have not returned the letters sent out last week, please send these into school on Sunday 24 September.


Have a lovely weekend!
Yours faithfully
Year 2 Team
  The week ahead in Year 2         (24-28 September 2017)








